
The courses of the British Sanitarjr Institute have been

selected as the best model to follow in courses of this sort.

It is difficult to see what body should hold the examina-

tions and issue certificates such as are given by the

British SaniUry Institute.

We have secured informal j)le<lgeH from the public

authorities that a qualification in jiublic health will be

made in the near future a i)rerequi»ite to the holding

of certain positions, and i.i the meantime they have at

my suggestion adopted the plan of giving a cash bonus

to such officials already in office as may secure the

qualification, on the assumption that their services

would thereby become more valuable.


